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Falls City Mail Deadline Moved Up
(KLZA) -- In an effort to get the mail to Omaha earlier, one of the two daily trucks hauling mail out
of Falls City is now leaving an hour earlier.

Postmaster Laddie Helms says the truck that had been leaving at 3:17 p-m and picking up mail at
Auburn and Nebraska City is now leaving Falls City at 2:17 p-m. So is you want your mail on the
early truck, you need to have it in the post office by 2 p-m.

The second mail truck out of Falls City will continue to leave town at 3:35 with mail picked up in the
drop boxes around town and from the drop box outside the post office at 3:17 p-m.

The mail leaves Falls City, is taken to Lincoln, then on to Omaha for processing and then back to
Lincoln.

The second truck makes several more stops for mail along the route to Lincoln than the truck that
now leaves town at 2:17 in the afternoon.
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